

LINCOLN PUBLIC SCHOOLS Lincoln, Massachusetts

FILE: GBEBC

PRESENTS TO SCHOOL PERSONNEL

Students and their parents are discouraged from the routine presentation of gifts to district employees on occasions such as Christmas. The School Committee expects adherence to the limits on gifts to public employees and the reporting requirements set out by the State Ethics Commission.

Where a student has a spontaneous desire to give a present to an employee, the gift should not be elaborate or expensive. In most circumstances, families should consider alternative avenues for honoring the work of teachers and staff.

Adopted at School Committee Meeting of May 21, 1959 Reaffirmed at School Committee Meeting of October 5, 1981 Revised at School Committee Meeting of March 18, 1985 Revised at School Committee Meeting of November 10, 2011